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11 December 2024 

Computershare & MUFG Pension & Market Services (NZ) Limited – December 
2024 hours 

 

The offices of Computershare and MUFG Pension & Market Services (NZ) Limited will have 
reduced opening hours in December.  

Computershare will close at 1.30pm on Tuesday 24 December and Tuesday 31 December. 
Apart from this, and the standard public holidays, Computershare’s offices will be open as 
usual.  

MUFG Pension & Market Services (NZ) Limited will operate from 9.00am - 2.00pm on Tuesday 
24 December and Tuesday 31 December. MUFG Pension & Market Services (NZ) Limited will 
also have reduced hours (9.00am to 4.00pm) on the following days: 23, 27 & 30 December and 
3 January 2025. 

NZX markets will operate abbreviated hours on Tuesday 24 December and Tuesday 31 
December, closing at 1.30pm.  

Markets will be closed on the standard public holidays.  

For further information on NZX trading hours please see the link below: 
https://www.nzx.com/investing/nzx-trading-hours 

 

  For further information please contact: 

Computershare Investor Services Limited MUFG Pension & Market Services (NZ) Limited 
Stuart Jury Marcelle Ashcroft 
E: stuart.jury@computershare.co.nz E: marcelle.ashcroft@linkmarketservices.co.nz 
T: 09 488 8700 T: 09 375 5993 
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